WATER SHUT OFF
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2013

9:30 AM

To: All Residents of The Hill At Furnace Brook Condo

From: G&G Management

Date: September 19,2013

On Friday, September 20, 2013 beginning at approximately
9:30 AM, the water supply to the building will be temporarily shut
off for plumbing repairs to the mixing valve of the hot water. The
water is anticipated to be shut off until approximately 12:30 in the
afternoon; however, it may take longer or occur later in the day due
to unforeseen circumstances. The water is scheduled to be turned

back on by no later than 5 PM.

If your unit is without adequate water following the completion of
these repairs, please contact William Mackey, Property Manager at
(781) 455-6565 ext 202.

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation.
G&G Management
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